cug-ﬂ(:r/mz,qq

From the Hegius Frof. of Med. (xford. To Sir John MacAlister.

Letter (Typéwritten).
4, November, 1914.

Dear MacAlister,

Those notes on books will be interesting. They will bring grist
to the Library and also be helpful. I have already learnt something
from themn “geriatrics*l It would be most appropriate to make me the

first professor of the subject. It would be nice to have a new section,
to which only members over ?@ should be admittedl

Sincerely yours,

me L] 081 ar.

P.S. I hate to promise an occasional note, because 1 find that the
very fact of promising anything now seems to paralyse the performance.



